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Comments: I strongly Disapprove of all this logging  and the damage that is being done in the process. It

damages the looks of our forest, damages the waterways, damages the roadways, and many other things. The

logging that is being done is very destructive. Logging that has been done in the Daniel Boone that has been told

will grow back in 20 years and look the same as it ever has, will not be the same. Look at prior sites logged 20

years ago. They are not forced they are just thick overgrown areas that humans cannot hardly even travel

through. Select cunning, true select cutting would not damage the forest but what is being done is wiping out the

forest. The same forest that I enjoyed Playing in and hunting in as a child is no longer there. So now I cannot

take my grandchildren to these areas to share memories and be enjoyed because the areas have been

destroyed by logging! Please reconsider for not just ours but for the younger generation sakes as well.


